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Thursday 18th  March 2021 

Covid 19 Information—Important! 
 

Dropping off and picking up children from school. 
We are asking parents not to stop and chate with other 
parents when they drop and pick up. 
 

This will help to prevent the spread of COVID-19. 
 

Please also be reminded to socially distance at all 
times.   Thank you for helping us all to stay safe and 
Covid-19 free. 

As we look forward to celebrating the feast 
day of St Joseph tomorrow we have a 
number of activities planned for the day.  
We look forward to sharing these with you in 
coming weeks. 

We will be starting by joining in with Mass 
led by the Bishop for all the schools in the 
Diocese.  

As we come to the second week of full 
opening, it is so lovely to see how the 
children have settled in so well.  

How wonderful it is to see St Joseph’s school 
full of life and learning! 

Mrs S Woods 

Polite Reminder 
Can you ensure that children do NOT bring a 
large rucksack to school. We have limited 
space  to store  these. 
Many thanks for your co operation.  

SCHOOL PRAYER LINK 
The Clifton Diocese asks us please to pray 

this week for: 
 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, 
  Burnham-on-Sea 
Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School, 
  Weston-Super-Mare 
Our Lady of Mount Carmel Primary School, 
  Wincanton 
St George’s Catholic Primary School, 
  Taunton 

St Joseph’s Day Mass.  We hope you joined us 
in this virtual Mass this morning, where we all came 
together via the web link at Clifton Cathedral. 

K&S Tykes will be offering After School Club places 
for the children of St Joseph’s school from Monday 15th 
March.   
 

Please contact K&S Tykes for booking and 
more information. 
 

07733 068519 or email: 
ks.childmindingservices@yahoo.co.uk.  



Ordering School Uniform. 
 
If you require additional items of school uniform, you 
can find a School Uniform Order Form on the school 
website.  Parents / School Uniform.   
 
This completed order form can be emailed to the 
school office. 

 

Message from Pope Francis: 
 
‘Lent is a journey during which 
the Lord asks us to follow 3 steps—almsgiving, 
prayer and fasting.’ 
 
Please take a moment to follow the Wednesday 
Word link below…  
 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/teacher?
pid=MTA101634&v=16.7  

Acts of Kindness 
 

The Lenten call to almsgiving 
means making the needs of 
other people our own. One of 
the central lessons of the cross 
is compassion; the heavy 
burdens we carry help us to 
appreciate the suffering in others. Sharing our material goods 
is often just the beginning of real giving. We are also called to 
share our time tending to people in need.  
  

With this in mind we would like to begin a collection for our 
local Malmesbury and District foodbank. 
 

They have a need for specific items as 
follows: 
 

 TINNED VEGETABLES (BUT NOT PULSES) 

 TINNED FRUIT 

 TINNED SPAGHETTI 

 SPONGE PUDDINGS 

 DOG FOOD 
 

If you would like to be included in our Lenten almsgiving, we 
will make a collection in class each day from  15th to 19th 
March. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 

The last day of Term 4 is Thursday 1st 
April 2021.  Please note the staggered pick 
up times. 

St Scholastica—1.00-1.05pm at the Church 

St Francis—1.10-1.15pm at the Church 

St Lawrence—1.20-1.25pm at the Church 

St Aldhelm—1.00-1.05pm at the main gate 

Family Group—1.10-1.15pm at the main gate 

St Anthony—1.20-1.25pm at the main gate  

We return to school for Term 5 on Monday 
19th April 2021 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

FOR PARENTS 
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